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The Pattonsburg R-2 School District is working hard to best meet the needs of our 
students, staff, and parents for the upcoming school year.  We are in contact with our 
local health departments to work to prepare for the start of the new year.  Information 
about what that will look like will be made available as we get closer to the start of the 
school year.  

We wanted to take this opportunity to inform everyone about details for next year.   The 
first day of school will be on August 25th.  The calendar and back to school lists are 
available on the school website.  Remember we will be having 4 day weeks this year with
school times as 7:50 – 3:36.  JH and HS registration will be on August 13th and 14th.  
Check the website in early August for times.  New elementary students may also enroll 
on those days.

The 6th grade class will be moving back to the elementary this year with Mrs. Clark 
continuing as their teacher.  The 4-year-old preschool will be moving back to mornings 
and will run from 7:50 - 10:50.

Here is a list of the new members of the Pattonsburg staff.  Mr. Bill Pottorff will be our 
new Superintendent.  Mrs. Helena Booth will be our new 3rd Grade teacher with Jackie 
Reed moving over to teach Title.  Mrs. Jillian Marsh will be our new 5th Grade teacher.  
Mr. Doug Freemyer will be our new JH/HS Social Studies teacher.  Mrs. Melissa 
Newman will be our new K-12 Art teacher.

We are looking forward to an exciting school year.  Thank you for helping us work 
together to keep our students safe while providing them a quality education.
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